Office of the Controller General of Defence Accounts
Ulan Batar Road, Palam, Delhi Cantt — 110010

Tel: 011-25665536 Fax: 011-25674781
No. AN/1/1323/PIC/Vol. | Date: - 05/08/2020
To;

All PCsDA/CsDA & equivalent
(Through CGDA website)

Subject: - Periodical Increment Certificate: - IDAS officers.

The undersigned has been directed to invite a reference to the Para 470A of
OM Part 1 (2014 edition) where under it was stated that “Each PCsDA/CsDA office
will be required to send an intimation to CGDAs office to the effect that the pay
of the concerned PCDA/CDA holding independent charge of had been raised

from to with effect from , as soon as the increment is drawn and
adjusted.”
2. In this connection, the undersigned has been directed to request all the IDAS

officers (HAG & SAG level), whose service books are being maintained in this HQrs
office and who have earned an increment w.e.f. 01/07/2020 to forward the Periodical
Increment Certificate at the earliest through return fax (011-25674781) or email (an1-
pinklist.cgda@nic.in), so that the entries to the effect could be endorsed in the
respective service books.

3 An early action is requested please.
Copy to:-
EDP Cell For uploading in the CGDA’s website.

/

(Swapnil Agrawal)
Sr. ACGDA (AN)



